
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families &

WELCOME to DECEMBER! 

We are officially in the last month of 2021!

November’s theme is

Winter Wonderland
Students will discuss:

1. Winter and winter Fun Activities!

2. Holidays Around the World

3. Clothing

4. Snow

5. Candy Canes & Gingerbread Houses and so much More

Here are some important Dates to remember:

24th SCHOOL CLOSED for the Holiday

31ST CLOSED New Years Eve!

16th –Las Posadas

21st FIRST DAY OF WINTER

24TH Christmas Eve and Hanukkah Begins at Sundown

25th Christmas and National Pumpkin Pie Day

26th Kwanzaa Begins

27th Visit the Zoo Day

28TH National Chocolate Day



Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 
5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes.

Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping off 
your child. Teachers are ready to scan and re-
take temperature. 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.

Parents, YOU ARE NOW ABLE TO 
PAY TUITION THROUGH THE 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT APP. ASK 
US HOW!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and also to unpaid balances 
after the 15th . 



I cannot believe we are in the last month of 2021! Time has flown 

so fast; it’s been a couple of months of being with your children and 

watching them grow. It took them a while to adjust to new bodies in 

the classroom and new routine, but I can say they have adjusted 

quite well!

In the month of November, students were engaged in weather, 

pumpkins and obsessed with PETE THE CAT!!! If you are not familiar 

with PETE THE CAT, I invite you to look into some of his books. The 

children really love them. I created a small library of just his books 

for them. 

In the month of December, we will be jumping into the clothes unit, 

gingerbread unit, and holidays all over the world unit. All these units 

will include social-emotional, math, science, literacy, and social 

studies objectives!!! We can not forget physical objectives as well. 

Please make sure to download the PROCARE ENGAGEMENT APP to 

stay engaged with us and follow us on our FACEBOOK PAGE. 

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com OR (Mrs. 

Julissa) at Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach me at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa

mailto:Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com


We welcome December, with feelings of accomplishments and 

thankfulness to all our students.  They have worked hard throughout 

the year and all they have learned despite of what is going on in our 

world!  Last month students had so much fun learning about Fall, 

Pumpkins, incorporating the rainbow in our meals with the importance 

of fruits and vegetables, to later learning all about feeling thankful. 

During this month we will have a “Winter Wonderland” theme with 

different topics such as- Day/Night, winter clothing, and winter fun 

activities with candy canes and gingerbread houses! The last days of the 

year we will learn of such Holidays around the world and New Years Eve 

celebrations! 

Our School will do a virtual/ Gingerbread House Workshop for the 

families. Given date will be posted through our ProCare engagement 

app with appropriate instructions. Please feel free to contact Mr. Robert 

or Ms. Carina for more information. 

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at 

Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!

mailto:Carina@toddlertownevanston.com


Hello parents! We have finally reached the end. It is 

December, the most wonderful time of the year! A month full 

of lots of joy and cheer! The chipmunks’ will be caroling all 

through December exploring the changes from fall to winter. 

We will also be celebrating all the exciting activities by turning 

them into learning activities that winter brings us! For 

example, gingerbread houses, candy canes, and snowmen!

Holiday traditions vary around the world, but it is the 

one month that brings us all together. The chipmunks’ will be 

using this month to continue celebrating different families, 

cultures and learning about diversity. For any parent that 

would love to participate, please feel welcome to bring 

anything that represents your child’s culture that can be 

placed and shared within the classroom! It will look perfect for 

our holiday party set up! (Be on the look out for more 

information soon!)

Please, if you have any questions, feel free to contact 
Me or Ms. Jessica at Ext 13 or email us at 

jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or 
Jessica@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you, 

Ms. Jasmin and Ms. Jessica
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Welcome to December 2021, the 12th month in the year, WOW! TIS THE 

SEASON TO BE JOLLY! 

Before we discuss December, lets flashback on November; children had lots of 

fun learning about fruits, veggies, eating healthy, being thankful, Harvest and 

Day and Night. Children were able to explore with a pumpkin, taste different 

kinds of fruits and veggies and enjoyed their day and night theme. Along with 

that, we did lots of graphing and sorting, in which children loved, therefore, we 

will continue with graphing and sorting. Students were also becoming adjusted 

to classroom routines and rules, they have improved greatly, and it is way easier 

to be able to work with them with individual and group learning activities.

For the month of December, we will be discussing the following; Winter, Winter 

Fun, Holiday fun and Winter clothes. Children will be discussing all the fun 

things we can basically experience during the month of December and During the 

winter Season, since the first day of Winter is December 21, 2021. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call 

us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

You can also Reach out to Mr. Cesar at Extension 12 or by email at cesar@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you all again,

…stay safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa and Mr. Cesar
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